
 
 
 

We are ready to travel you back to your favorite destinations in Europe! 
All of us at AEGEAN try every day to serve you in the best possible way, prioritizing your 

safety. 
However, given the dynamically changing situation, we have been forced to adapt our flight 
project throughout this period in accordance with the restrictive measures imposed by the 

competent authorities, which monitor the epidemiological data. 
Today, as travel within Europe is allowed again and strict restrictions are lifted, we are happy 

to be able to expand our network and reconnect Greece with Europe and Europe with 
Greece. From June 15, we begin to bring additional destinations back to our schedule, and 

we will continue to gradually increase your options to bring you back to your favorite places. 
In this new beginning, however, we must ensure together that each of our travels protects 

the health of all. So, in addition to the extensive safety and hygiene measures we have 
already implemented, you should also be aware of each country's regulations on entry, 

transit and residence requirements. 
To help you plan your next trip with more confidence, here are some key points from the 

recent restrictions imposed by the Greek government on arrivals in Greece, valid from June 
15 to June 30, 2020. 

Passengers are categorized into two groups depending on the country from which they 
come to Greece: 

 
Group A: Austria, Bulgaria, Germany, Denmark, Switzerland, Estonia, Ireland, Iceland, 
Croatia, Cyprus, Latvia, Lichtenstein, Luxembourg, Malta, Norway, Thailand, Hungary, 

Hungary, Poland, Rhodes. 
 

Group B: Albania, Belgium, France, Italy, Northern Macedonia, the Netherlands, Portugal, 
Spain, Sweden, other countries outside the European Union. 



 
Passengers arriving at Athens International Airport from a Group A country will be screened 

for COVID-19 upon arrival. - Passengers arriving at Athens International Airport from a 
Group B country, either by direct flight or by Group A country, will be required to undergo 

diagnostic tests for COVID-19 upon arrival. - Passengers arriving at Thessaloniki Airport 
"Macedonia" will be required to undergo diagnostic tests for COVID-19. 

All passengers will be given a Passenger Information Form during Check in or Flight, which 
they will need to fill out and deliver to the Authorities upon arrival. 

 
Passengers who have undergone a diagnostic test for COVID-19 are required to remain self-

limiting for 24 hours at the address they will declare, until the results are announced. 
 

Passengers with flight responses via Athens or Thessaloniki will undergo a diagnostic test for 
Covid-19 at these airports. However, they will be able to continue their journey to their final 

destination where they will be self-limiting until the results of the diagnostic test are 
announced. In addition, by decision of the Greek Government, the ban on flights to / from 

the United Kingdom and Turkey is extended until 29.06.2020. 

More details and travel Instructions can be found on our page   

We look forward to welcoming you to our flights again. 
 

  

 


